VILLAGE OF BERRIEN SPRINGS

112 NORTH CASS ST./ P.0O. BOX 182/ BERRIEN SPRINGS/MICHIGAN/49103

VILLAGE OF BERRIEN SPRINGS

THE SHAMROCK PARK COMMITTEE MEETING
SCHEDULED FOR WEDNESDAY, MAY 15, 2024, AT 4:00
P.M. IS CANCELLED

SAID MEETING IS HANDICAPPED ACCESSIBLE, PERSONS REQUIRING
AUXILIARY AIDS AND SERVICES OR OTHER ACCOMMODATIONS SHOULD
CONTACT, IN WRITING OR BY TELEPHONE: VILLAGE OF BERRIEN SPRINGS,
P.O. BOX 182, BERRIEN SPRINGS, MICHIGAN 49103 — PHONE 269 473-6921

Rachael Kuzda, MiPMC

Village Clerk
Posted 04/12/2024 12:00 p.m.
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